
  

 

OPP-73909 

Lieutenant General Ash Power  

President 

Wangaratta RSL Sub-Branch 

president@wangarattarsl.org.au 

 

Dear Lieutenant General Power 

VETERANS CAPITAL WORKS GRANT PROGRAM 2021-22  

Through the Veterans Capital Works Grant the Victorian Government is proud to support 

organisations like yours to deliver key projects that support veterans, their families and 

communities and ensure their service and sacrifice is remembered.  

I am delighted to inform you that your application for funding has been approved for the 
project detailed below. 

Reference  
Number 

Organisation Activity Name 
Approved  

Amount (ex. GST) 

OPP-73909 
Wangaratta RSL Sub-

Branch 
Outdoor Roof Structure $50,000 

I ask you not to disclose this outcome with members of your organisation and community 

until grant recipients are publicly announced. The embargo will be lifted on 11.59pm, Sunday 

1 May 2022.  

The Office for Veterans in the Department of Families, Fairness and Housing will be in 

contact with you regarding funding arrangements for the project in the coming weeks.  

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact veteransgrants@dffh.vic.gov.au and 

quote the reference number in this letter. 

I congratulate Wangaratta RSL Sub-Branch on this initiative and look forward to hearing 

about the outcomes of the project in due course.  

  

mailto:veteransgrants@dffh.vic.gov.au


 

Thank you for your ongoing support of veterans, their families and communities.  

Yours sincerely 

The Hon Shaun Leane MP 

Minister for Veterans 

21 April 2022 

 


